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Members

ORDINARY CONGRESS 

7th August 2019

Lima, Peru

Proposal for changes to Statutes 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

As previously communicated the PAHF Congress will take place during the Pan American 
Games in August 2019.

The attached version of PAHF Statutes have been changed to comply with the latest changes to 
FIH Statutes, and have already been approved by PAHF Board and FIH. A date reference 
has also been included to show all modifications. All changes are shown in red. 

Attached find the Statutes and PAHF Regulations which have been revised and is now a stand 
alone document.

Should you have any questions or comments please send before May 30th, 2019 to 
lauramac@panamhockey.org.

With kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Alberto 'Coco ' Budeisky
PAHF President




